ATTACHMENT 9

SUMMARY OF BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY BOARD ACTION

Subject:

Montclair Subdivision - Application for Preliminary Plat Approval

Meeting Date:

August 24, 2004

Recommendation:

The Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board recommends that the Council approve the application as set out in Resolution A of the Town

Manager's Report.

Vote:

5 - 0.

Ave:

Jed Dube (Chair), Kate Millard, Heidi Perry, Claire Millar and

Brian Decker.

Comments:

None

Prepared by:

Jed Dube, Chair, Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board

Gordon Sutherland, Principal Planner

JD by GES